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23 November 2017 
 
 

Peter Pan Performance - Friday 8th December - Aotea Centre 
 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Edendale School has been invited to attend a production of ‘Peter Pan’ on Friday, 
8th December at the ASB Theatre in the Aotea Centre. The National Youth Theatre 
Company (NYTC) is giving Edendale the gift of attending free of charge, as we have 
six Edendale students performing in the show. This is a wonderful chance for our 
children to attend a live theatre show and will enhance their knowledge and 
experience around the performing arts. We are very grateful to the NYTC for offering 
us this opportunity.  
 
Please click this link if you would like to read more about NYTC  http://nytc.co.nz/ 
 
Buses will transport the children to the Aotea Centre at 9:00am and we will be back 
at school approximately 12:00pm.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend this show you do not need to do anything 
further except to ensure your child is at school by 8:30am on Friday, 8th December 
and has eaten breakfast before coming to school. We would also encourage you to 
send an extra snack with your child to eat before they board the bus.  
 
8:30am    Roll call in classes 
8:45am    Line up, board the buses and travel to the theatre 
9:45am    Show starts - 5 minute interval in the middle,  
 no food and drink to be eaten in the theatre 
11:30am  Line up, board the buses and travel back to school 
12:15pm  (approximately) Lunch at school 
 
If you DO NOT want your child to attend this show please could you let the school 
office know by emailing office@edendale.school.nz or phoning 846 6340. Children 
who remain at school will be supervised by Edendale staff until the rest of the school 
returns at approximately 12:00pm. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Carolyn ‘Aukafolau 
Principal 
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